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My name is Julia Jerome, a resident of Eliot ME, and I am asking that you oppose LD
104. I am a medical patient who has worked in the recreational side of this industry. I 
see how outrageous the costs are and how overregulated the rec industry is. This bill 
would cause many of the amazing small craft medical cannabis businesses to close 
due to the high costs. Please let Maine's medical industry to continue on as is so that I,
a medical patient, can continue to get the medicine that I need at an accessible cost. 
Thank you for your time and please vote to oppose LD 104.


